# School Governor Vacancy



We are currently looking for a new governor to join our friendly governing body.

Please see the school Facebook page for further details.

If you are interested in this exciting opportunity, please contact the school office on 01388 746414 or email <a href="mailto:willington@durhamlearning.net">willington@durhamlearning.net</a>

Thank you

## CAN YOU HELP US?

Our numbers of school reading books and lunch bands have decreased. We are appealing for families to have a look at home and return any of our school reading books and lunch bands.

We really appreciate your support with this matter as it is very expensive to try and replace them.

Thank you.



### HARVEST FESTIVAL

Key Stage 2 pupils (Y4-Y6) are going to a Harvest Service at St Stephens Church on Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> October at 2pm.

Parents and Carers are invited to attend. Pupils can be taken home from the church after the service. We will be walking to and from the church. Any pupils who are not collected will be walked back to school after the service for normal pick up time.

VEST VICE



## ASDA CASHPOT FOR SCHOOLS



If you have the Asda Rewards app, please consider using Cashpot for Schools and help us to raise money for Willington Primary. Every time you use your rewards app, Asda donates money to our school cashpot (If you have selected us as your chosen school) Thank you.





# **DATES TO**REMEMBER

- Tuesday 15<sup>th</sup> October- Flu Vaccinations
- Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> October Halloween discodetails to follow
- Friday 25<sup>th</sup> October- Break up for Half-Term.
- Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> November- School reopens to all pupils.
- Tuesday 22<sup>nd</sup> October- Y4-Y6 Harvest Festival- St Stephens Church 2pm
- Week beginning 11<sup>th</sup> November- Hybrid parents consultation week- details to follow.

# YEAR 6 PARKSIDE

Year 6 had a super morning at Parkside to start their Year 6 transition journey. Children took part in 3 workshops. In design, they had a go at bridge building, they enjoyed a football session and also a German lesson where they explored some German foods and culture.

Children enjoyed the sessions and their attitude and enthusiasm were complimented by various staff members.

Well done Year 6!



